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Again this bill should be removed. The people that have a concealed carry permit 

have been thru the background checks and training and have been for with in letting 

our elected officers know that they carry not only to protect themselves but would 

most likely protect another person from harm. It is proven that an arm society is safer. 

If some of the teachers had been carrying a firearm then the loss of life from the 

shootings at the schools and public. The issue is why we’re those people allowed to 

attain a firearm. If they want in a public area with a gun there is not a lot a person can 

do. How about funding the mental system to take care of these people as they cannot 

be in there right mind. Stop the drugs the government is supplying to our kids. Please 

vote against this bill.  
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